
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Beacon Hill Academy 
High Arcal Drive, Sedgley, Dudley, West Midlands, DY3 1BP 

T: 01902 677754  E: info@beaconhillacademy.org.uk  
W: www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk 

Principal: Sukhjot Dhami  

25/05/22 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Re: Year 10 Trip to St George’s House, Georgeham, Devon. 
  
I am delighted to announce an exciting prospect for learners to take part in a residential trip 
to St George’s House, Georgeham, Devon.  
 
As the Year 10 year group transition into their final academic year at Beaconhill Academy 
this trip will aim to enhance learner’s key skills, personal development and social awareness 
whilst building and maintaining high quality relationships with staff and peers. Through a 
range of outdoor adventure-based activities that will promote resilience and confidence, we 
believe this is a unique opportunity for all involved. 
 
The proposal is to travel by coach on the morning of Monday 18th July to the St Georges 
house and return early evening on Thursday 21st July. The residential will include a three-
night stay where learners will be provided with breakfast, a packed lunch during the day and 
an early evening meal. All refreshments are provided in the package. Timings to be 
confirmed. Please feel free to visit the website for a more detailed look at the 
accommodation and activities on offer 
http://www.sghdevon.org/schools/secondary/index.html 
 
There is a limited number of spaces available for this trip and due to the timescale, we are 
asking for a quick response. We are delighted to say the cost of the trip will be paid for by 
the school and completely free to learners who secure a place. We are asking to for all 
learners interested to follow the instructions below.  
 

- Log in to weduc and complete the consent form 
- This will enter you into the randomized draw 
- Only 35 places available 

 
Unfortunately, not all learners who sign up are guaranteed a place on the trip. By signing up 
you are expressing your interest and the successful learners will be notified at a later date.  
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch by calling the school 
reception and asking for Mr Quiney. 
  
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr K Quiney 
Learning Manager 
Associate Senior Leader  


